
         

 

Greetings from Farnsworth!  We hope the new year is going well for everyone.  We can’t believe 

the school year is halfway over!  We just finished our mid-year DIBELS reading tests and we are happy to 

report that we are steadily improving as a school.  Please remember to support your student’s literacy 

goals by having them read at least 20 minutes a day.  Ask about your student’s reading goals at our 

upcoming SEPs.   

 

Lego League 

Congrats to our Lego League team who qualified to go to the State Competition this year held at Weber 

State!  They made various presentations on how they would keep astronauts on long missions healthy.  

They also built and programmed a robot to compete against others from various schools in a Robot 

Games Competition.   Congrats again to Morgan Allen, Ayden Pineda, Romerick Anderson, Isaac 

Hopkin, Lohgan Fah, Mike Campos, Jonathan Elmer, Carson Farnsworth, Sambra Kay, and Allie 

Hopkin!   A special thanks should go to Ms. Cooper, Ms. Congram, and Ms.  Wilkins for all the hard 

work they put into Lego League.  You guys are the best! 

                     

 

Science Fair Success 

Two 6th grade entries into the Science Fair were chosen to move on to the district competition this year!  

Romerick Anderson and Isaac Hopkin worked on a project called “Ready Set Play,” in which they tried to 

figure out if higher resolution in video games drained battery life faster than lower resolution.  Kyler 
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Peterson’s project entitled “Mess Monster” was a construction that could be used to pick up small 

messes like Legos.  Great work guys! 

 

Smart Smiles  
Smart Smiles will be here on Feb. 7 and Feb. 21.  If your student is uninsured and needs dental care, 

please turn in the paperwork that has been sent home or contact the main office to get registered.  If 

your child is insured, the hygienist will still see them, and your insurance will be billed.  Please take 

advantage of this service!   

 

SEPs 
Please go to our website to schedule an SEP for your student if you haven’t already.  We are always so 

pleased with parent turnout every time SEPs come around.  Thank you for investing in your student’s 

education by attending these important meetings with teachers!   

 

4th Grade Ski Day 
Unfortunately, our annual 4th Grade Ski Day had to be rescheduled due to weather concerns.  Please 

look for information coming home that will detail when the it will to be rescheduled.   

 

Upcoming  
February 6     Arts Assembly 

February 11    Fund Raiser Assembly 

Feb. 12 and 13  SEPs 

February 15 & 18   NO SCHOOL 

February 20   Community Council 

 

 

 


